NCDA Board E-Vote
November 4, 2019

I move to approve the Alternate Pathways (AP) Agreement with Saudi Aramco for the period of one year based on the Credentialing Commission’s recommendation.  Moved by Seth Hayden and Second by Melissa Venable
Aaron and the Credentialing Commission reviewed and accepted the full AP application from Saudi Aramco. They have already paid their $3000 application fee and the Commission is ready to operationalize their AP agreement. This agreement provides the CCSP for graduates of their training program, led by Tracy Lara, and will be for one year at which time we will assess for extension.  (for those that may not remember, the Board agreed to test AP agreements for one year so we can learn and improve the process before extending to future years.)
1. I move to accept the changes to the Conflict of Interest Statement (This is a continuation to the Board discussion about the form and addresses some procedural changes shown in red) Moved by Seth and Second by Melissa
The Credentialing Commission mentioned a few editorial changes to the Conflict of Interest Form while we were in Cleveland and also asked “what is the result of a finding of a conflict of interest?”  They suggested involving the Ethics Committee and adding adherence to the NCDA Code of Ethics (which is redundant since each member already agrees when joining/renewing, but, I added it anyway – changes are in red on the attached document)
Both Motions Pass
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